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Thank you very much. I would like to underline everything that Tracy Carluccio, Ms. Arindell, and
others have said, I'll be really quick. And I will be sending in written comments. And I did register
and I thought I had registered to speak. So I didn't understand because I registered a couple of
weeks ago. Anyway, any changes to transparency must be to increase public notice and access. And
I also think that all state versions of the Freedom of Info laws, AKA Sunshine Laws, need to be
included wherever FOIA has been removed if you are going to continue to do that. So you should
have FOIL and the New Jersey, all of them with their contact information because I believe people
from outside the state can also search for information from other states. That's all I have to say right
now. Thank you very much. And good luck.


